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Waterloo Wind Farm is being extended, 
with the addition of six new Vestas 
V117 turbines immediately south of the 
existing 37 turbine wind farm.

New turbines will be spaced at intervals similar to 
existing turbines, extending the length of the wind 
farm by three kilometres towards Marrabel.

Substantial time had gone into preparing our plans 
so that they will meet the expectations of Council 
and the wider community. 

I hope that you find this fact sheet useful for 
understanding more about this important local project.  

Steve Symons,  
General Manager Waterloo

Employment
It is expected that around  
130 people will be employed 
during construction, many from 
the local area.  

Local community
The project team estimates  
$2.3 million of the overall 
budget will flow directly to the 
local community during the 
construction phase.

Clean energy
When the extension is complete, 
the total capacity of Waterloo  
will be over 130 megawatts (MW) 
a year - enough clean energy  
to supply over 59,000 homes  
and businesses.

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS?

WHAT WILL NEW TURBINES LOOK LIKE?
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Why is Waterloo being extended?

The location of the Waterloo Wind Farm is ideal 
for generating high volumes of energy from 
natural wind resources present in the region.

Additional turbines at Waterloo were 
always envisaged as a part of the 
original development project.  

Now, after five years of solid performance 
from the wind farm, we will build additional 
turbines to increase the amount of clean 
energy the wind farm can produce.

By adding to the existing wind farm – and 
using infrastructure already in place - we will 
gain more clean energy with less impact on 
the community and the environment.

Who is managing this project?

Construction of the Waterloo Wind Farm 
extension will be managed by a specialist team 
with support from EnergyAustralia staff.

Palisade and Northleaf Capital, 
Waterloo’s joint-owners, will fund the 
$43 million construction project.

During construction, the existing wind farm 
will continue to be run by the staff onsite 
who will also be available to respond 
to queries from the community.

Can I provide feedback?

Yes.  Community consultation plays an 
important role in helping us manage our wind 
farm and allows us to keep neighbours and 
residents updated with relevant information.

Contact us by phone or email (details below) or 
consider becoming a member of the Waterloo Wind 
Farm Community Liaison Group.  For a nomination 
form,  visit www.waterloowindfarm.com.au 

How do I find out more? 
Project information and detailed FAQs are 
available on the web at  
www.waterloowindfarm.com.au  

Have a question?   
Call us directly on 0408 547 869  
(9am-6pm) or send an email to  
hello@waterloowindfarm.com.au

Want to work with us?   
Send a summary of your skills to  
hello@waterloowindfarm.com.au 
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